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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Gentlemen,

Please reconsider the margin change from 100:1 to 10:1 aspect of the proposed legislation. This seems like a
dramatic adjustment and will certainly hinder the effectiveness of the small aspiring currency trader like myself.
Your consideration is appreciated.

Mark Berger
11473 King St
Westminster Co 80031
rmberger@comcast.net
303-438-1762


